
PUBLIC NOTICE
YADIRA REYES has applied for an on-off prem-

ises beer license for Los Toritos of Crossville Inc.
located at 224 Peavine Rd. #107 in Crossville.

The Crossville Beer Board will meet on Tuesday,
February 8, 2022 at 5:45 p.m. at City Hall to con-

sider this application.

Valerie Hale, City Clerk
City of Crossville, Tennessee

Publish Date: 01/14/22


